
PASADENA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

JUNE 18, 2020 
5:00 P.M. 

PASADENA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
EDUCATION CENTER 

351 S. Hudson Avenue 
Pasadena, CA 91109 

THE GOVERNING BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE PASADENA UNIFIED SCHOOL 
DISTRICT WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING AND COMMENT REGARDING THE 2020-
2021 SPECIAL EDUCATION BUDGET AND SERVICE PLAN FOR THE PASADENA 
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT SELPA. 

The public hearing will be via teleconference. The public is cordially invited to participate in this meeting 
via Google Meets Hangout: phone call 1-475-328-0588; access code 718 208 616#. Should you wish 
make written public comment, you may email your comments to superintendent@pusd.us. To be 
considered, your email must be received at this email address prior to the beginning of the public hearing.  

THESE MATERIALS ARE OPEN FOR PUBLIC REVIEW AT: 
(ATTACHED) 

Brian McDonald  
Superintendent of Schools 
Pasadena Unified School District 

DATE POSTED: June 4, 2020 




































































































































































































































